
It has been great to ‘kick off’ to my term with some            

favourite History themes in schools. Beginning with the 

Great Fire of London this week at Whitefriar’s CE Primary in 

King’s Lynn, where their year two classes superbly took part 

with singing, bucket racing & drama to bring our Pudding 

Lane bakery alive.  

Next week it is Ancient Greeks in two Norfolk schools, followed by 

an RE day exploring Islam with key stages 1&2 in Scunthorpe. This 

variety is what makes my work with  ‘Journeys for Learning’ so 

challenging and enjoyable. It is great to see how the                         

workshops enrich your learning journeys. 

Before Christmas I so enjoyed delivering Ancient Greeks to some 

great students with complex SEND needs in Dunstable. Our 

‘hands on’ activities, including creating dishes for a mini Greek 

banquet, engaged their enquiry skills and interest. 

I’ve been thrilled to get involved with one of my    

local schools this week to help sift through their RE 

enquiry questions, to see how Journeys for Learning 

can enrich their learning journeys & we are putting 

together some RE days for key stage 2. If you’d like to look at yours with me or your   

History/Humanities journeys, I’d love to help. 

I am also planning a day for KS1&2 exploring world faiths and views for a further 

school. Six world faiths, with plenty of questioning, thinking and interacting. 

Do check out www.journeysforlearning.co.uk to remind yourselves of all 

that’s on offer for the rest of this academic year. Happy new year! 

 

Wishing you all the very best,  Janet     E: janet@journeysforlearning.co.uk 

New year, new term! Never 
an easy one to get to grips 
with, & this letter comes with 
very best wishes for the 
weeks ahead. Keep warm! 


